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AKSARAY VOCATIONAL SCHOOL OF TRADE
Aksaray vocational school of trade 
actively works with four-year high 
school to  train a qualified labor 
forceto take part in public and 
private sectors or to take personal 
initiatives  in the fields  of 
Accounting and Finance, Marketing 
and Retail, Office Management and 
Secretarial, Information Technology, 
Electrical and Electronic 
Technologies and Transportation.

In accordance with the general 
objectives and basic principles of 
Turkish National Education and in 
Vocational Schools of Trade providing 
students with the common general 
culture at the level of secondary 
education, various programs aiming at 
introducing personal and social issues, 
seeking solutions to these issues with a  
conscious of contributing to the  
economic, social and cultural 
development of the country, gaining 
professional and technical formation 
and preparing students according to 
their interest, tendency and talents to 
the professional life and higher 
education are implemented.

By means of these programs, training 
individuals who can adapt themselves to 
new developments and changes, 
effectively communicate with 
people,decide on their objectives and 
take steps to achieve them,  be open to 
criticism and developments with 
vocational qualifications is aimed to 
obtain.

Students who choose one of the fields 
start business life with theoretical 
instruction two days a week at the 
school, and are trained in workplaces 
three days a week in their final year. 
Students are paid  30%  of subsistence 
wage and are also insured by the 
workplace. Currently, there are four 
fields in our school.

1.      Accounting and Finance

2.      Marketing and Retail

3.      Office Management and Secretarial
         
4.      Information Technology

School lies in beautiful surroundings 
with a lot of green vegetation. 

Students can use volleyball and 
basketball courts and mini football 

playground in our garden.
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